
TRIS Construction Update 

Monday 30th September, 2019 
 
Dear TRIS Community, 
 
           Despite our construction team’s best efforts, they have run into some challenges in the 
construction of our temporary car park.  The team is working hard to open it as soon as possible 
so the construction site can be fully enclosed.  At this stage they are aiming for Monday 
7th October, 2019.  We shall communicate more information with you as it becomes available. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
TRIS Administration 
 


